
Helena College Student Government Association Minutes 

Friday, November 22, 2013  

Roll Call President: Greta Pollock Vice President: Brittanie Schwedhelm Business Manager: 
Rachel Ross Staff Advisor: Josh Bennett.  Quorum has been met.  

Attendees –Mariah Vogl, Rick Martin, Sam Peel, Tannin Trafton, Brodie Stinar, Michael Gunderson, 
Jason Morgan, Salina Ernst, Aimee Spoo, Hunter Johnson, Jim Wong, Leesa Estey, Kirsten Mortimore, 
Sophie Clark, Jessica Briggs, Matt Horner, Nicholas Turner, Shawn Palmer.  

Rick Martin motioned to approve the minutes as written, Tannin Trafton seconded. Motion passed.  

Old Business 

Keurig Airport Legacy- Motion made to purchase Keurig machine, motion carries. 

Anonymous Funding Proposal- Motion made to approve the $50 for a student, motion carried. 

Fire and Rescue Funding Proposal- Fire and Rescue will be entering 3 students and one instructor in the 
Scott Firefighter Stair Climb.  Amended amount is $3500, to cover gas, lodging and entry fees.  Fire and 
Rescue will raise additional monies by asking for donations from the community.  Motion made to 
approve $3500 for HCFR to attend, motion carried.   

Winter Ball Update- Snowflake theme decided on by committee.  Time of the party has changed from 7-
11 to 6-10.  Call for volunteers:  Greta, Sam Tannin,   Winter Tree will be set up Monday afternoon and 
we need volunteers.  

New Business 

Special Advisor Announcement- Executive Brittanie will remain Vice President  

CCF Club Recognition- Helena College Campus Christian Fellowship would like to be recognized.  CCF 
would like to cooperate with Carroll College chapter. This is a non-denominational Christian fellowship.  
CCF meets on Wednesdays at 4:30 in the Student Center. Motion made to approve CCF, motion carried. 

MAS Update-Rachel Ross attended the MAS meeting in Bozeman, Montana.  Work was done on a 
proposed budget for next year, and discussion was had about the student insurance options that will be 
available under the ACA.   

Announcements 

Only two committees left this semester to participate! 

No meeting next week-Happy Thanksgiving! 

Next week’s meeting is at Airport Campus  

Adjourn 


